
Traffic Switch/Night Works Notice 

Traffic diversions at  Ferny Avenue Intersection 

From Thursday 28 March to Tuesday 2 April 2013, an additional southbound traffic 
lane will be opened along Ferny Avenue (Gold Coast Highway) from the  

intersection with Surfers Paradise Boulevard.  

The additional lane will accommodate increased traffic flow to Surfers Paradise during 
the Easter long weekend. To assist in opening an extra southbound lane nightworks will 
take place on Tuesday 26 March and Wednesday 27 March. However, no construction 
will be undertaken in the precinct from Thursday 28 March to Tuesday  2 April 2013  
inclusive.  

Traffic changes: 

 Ferny Avenue (Gold Coast Highway) will retain two lanes northbound. 

 One lane southbound will be introduced on Ferny Avenue (Gold Coast Highway) from 

the intersection with Surfers Paradise Boulevard (see map overleaf). 

 The existing southbound lanes on Surfers Paradise Boulevard will be maintained. 

 Surfers Paradise Boulevard and Ocean Avenue remain one-way. 

 Traffic signals at the intersection of the Ferny Avenue (Gold Coast Highway) and 

Ocean Parade will be altered to assist traffic movements at the intersection. 

 Alternative routes and redirections will be signed.  

 Please drive to the conditions at all times during construction as points of access,  

temporary lane closures and changes to traffic flow will occur. 

Night works: 

 Night works will be required on Tuesday 26 and Wednesday 27 March from 7:00pm to 

6:30am. 

 During night works vehicles will use “quacker” (quieter) reversing alarms rather than 

beepers to reduce noise. 

 Light towers will be placed to limit glare to nearby residences. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during construction. 

Keep up-to-date with the progress of Queensland’s first light rail and to sign up for updates  
visit  www.goldlinq.com.au or call the project hotline on 1800 967 377* 
*Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile phones and payphones.  
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